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DEC 29 2015
PUBUC SERVICE

Mr. Jeff Derouen '̂̂ MMISSIon
Executive Director

Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard
Frankfort. Kentucky 40602

Re: In the Matter of: Joint Application of Knott County Water and Sewer, Inc. and
Troublesome Creek Environmental Authority, Inc. for an Order Approving the
Transfer of Ownership andControl of a Jurisdictional Asset
Case No. 2015-00301 - Written Acknowledgement/Acceptance of Condition

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Please find enclosed for filing with the Commission in the above-referenced case
an original and ten (10) copies of the executed Written Acknowledgment/Acceptance of
Condition referenced by the Commission in Ordering Paragraph 1of its Order entered
December 23, 2015.

Please return a file-stamped copy ofthis filing tome, and do not hesitate to contact
me should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

M. Evan Buckley

Enclosure

2365 Harrodsburg Road, Suite B-325 | Lexington, Kentucky 40504



Knott County Water and Sewer

District, Inc.
7777 Big Branch Road

VIcco, KY 41773

Troublesome Creek

Environmental Authority, Inc.
917 Perry Park Road

Hazard, KY 41701

December 23, 2015 REC'^!Vr

DEC 2 9 2015

PUBLIC:
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Via Hand'Deliverv

Mr. Jeff Derouen

Executive Director

Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

Re: In the Matter of: Joint Application of Knott County Water and Sewer, Inc. and
Troublesome Creek Environmental Authority, Inc. for an Order Approving the
Transfer of Ownership and Control of a Jurisdictional Asset
Case No. 2015-00301 - Written Acknowledgment/Acceptance of Condition

Mr. Derouen:

In accordance with the Commission's Order entered in the above matter on December

23, 2015, please accept and file this letter as a written acknowledgment that Knott County Water
and Sewer District, Inc., and Troublesome Creek Environmental Authority, Inc., accept and agree
to be bound by the condition that Knott District shall limit the annual amounts paid to
Troublesome Creek to actual expenses not to exceed $7,500, with such payments to terminate
upon completion of the Highway80 Corridor sewer line project or December 31, 2017, whichever
occurs first.

Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

James Childers

Chairman of the Board of Directors

Knott County Water and Sewer, Inc.

Don Gibson

Chairman of the Board of Directors

Troublesome Creek Environmental Authority, Inc.


